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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

June 24 - School Year Books Go Home 

June 26 - Fun Day/Sports Day (1:00 p.m.) 

June 27 - Last Day of School for the 2018-2019 School Year - Full Uniform Required 

June 27 - Year End/Grade 5 Recognition Assembly 9:00 a.m. in the school gym (everyone 

welcome) 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

This week we had three special events:  the grade 5 luncheon paid for by the PAC and 

kindergarten graduation.  Both groups have grown so much.  The grade 5 students have shown 

maturity and responsibility, ready to take on the challenge of middle school and the kindergarten 

students have learned to explore, query and understand, ready for the challenges of grade 

one.  And the last event was the fine arts performance of the recorders, ukulele, choir and strings 

under the direction of Fiona Jones and Karen Whyte.  What talented musicians we have!   Beach 

day is another exciting day for all students.  Taking an entire school on a field trip is not a 

problem for Cloverdale Traditional School.  The students are incredible ambassadors and always 

leave the beaches spotless, except for a few extra sandcastles. 

Our children are such a gift.  We need to remember to cherish every moment and always let 

them know  they are so very important and loved.  My deepest sympathy goes out to all of the 

people who’s lives have been touched by the tragic accident that happened to the student from 

our local Middle School on Wednesday. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Fun Day/Sports Day 

We will be having our annual fun day/sports day on Wednesday, June 26 at 1:00 p.m. on the 

back field.  This is a non-uniform day.  Students may come in their regular clothes.  Please make 

sure you pack hats and sunscreen as we will be outdoors all afternoon.  Freezies will be given out 

at the end of the day.  Thank you to our school PAC for providing this yummy treat for all our 

students. 

 

Lost and Found 

There is a large number of items in our lost and found bin currently.  The contents of the lost and 

found will be displayed downstairs outside the gym all next week.  Please take a look through.  

Any items not claimed by 3:00 p.m. on June 27 will be packaged up and sent to the Salvation 

Army. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

